New Formularies

CareFirst has also created new formularies for 2015. If your patients are impacted by our formulary changes, you
and your patients will be notified 30 days prior to their effective date.

Formularies can be accessed at www.carefirst.com/rx. Our preferred drug lists are also available at
www.carefirst.com/preferreddrugs.

As a reminder, generic medicines typically have the lowest copay on your patients’ prescription benefit plans.
Visit www.carefirst.com/qualityandaffordability for more information.
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